Name:

Job's Faith

7



He Lost Everything but His Faith

Job 1, 2 & 42

"I will not stop trusting God," decided Job.

77

Job was a faithful man who loved God. He was also very, very rich. He had 7 sons and 3 daughters, 7,000 sheep, 3,000 camels, 500 pairs of oxen, 500 donkeys and other things too! Every day Job made sacrifices to God for his family.

One day God had a meeting and Satan was there. God talked about how faithful Job was, but Satan said, "It's only because You protect him. If you didn't protect him, Job wouldn't follow You."

God knew Job wasn't like that. So, God gave Satan permission to attack Job's stuff. Soon, Job's animals were stolen and his kids died. But, Job stayed faithful to God.

After that Satan attacked Job's body. He became sick with horrible painful sores all over. Job's friends discouraged him and even his wife tried to get him to stop serving God, but Job wouldn't do it. He stayed faithful to God. Job passed the test!

°°

0

After all that suffering, God again blessed Job and healed him. By the end, Job had twice as much of everything: animals and even 10 more children.

There are a lot of problems in this world because of Satan, but God is looking for people who will be faithful to Him like Job. He will help us too.

1) Job was very, very	hat did we di	SCOVET:
RICH	POOR	SKINNY
2) Who killed Job's children	and stole his animals?	
GOD DID	SATAN DID	HIS FRIENDS DID
3) How did Job respond to	all that?	
HE STOPPED SER	VING GOD H	E KEPT SERVING GOD
4) What should we do when	n bad things happen to u	IS?
KEEP TRUSTING G	GOD GIVE UP	BE ANGRY AT GOD
When bad thing	gs happen, who o	can I trust to help?